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Thank You
To everybody who came out and Celebrated the Grand Opening of the New

Outdoor Learning Area. 
Special Thanks goes to the following businesses and people who have supported

us with monetary donations and in-kind support that has seen this project come to
fruition:

KOTZUR PTY LTD, MBI Engineering, The Walla Walla Public School 125th
Anniversary Committee, PJN Steel Fabrication, The Walla Walla P&C Assoc.,

John Mullavey and Don Scott.

The Ceremony was led by Zephaniah and Spencer. K/1/2 performed “The Gruffalo Song and 3/6
shared the poem “Onomatopoeia” 



Students were so pleased to take the
cover off the sandpit and open the

“Cubby Cafe” for business at the end
of the proceedings.

Our new space also features an
amphitheatre seating area, a mud
kitchen, and three outdoor tables
with seating. The next stage of the
project will be to erect shade sails

over the area so that it can used all
year round.

If there are any local businesses or
individuals who would like to assist
us with this project please contact

the school.



Flyaway Gymnastics
Students have now completed 3x90minute sessions of

Gymnastics at the fantastic Flyaway Gym in Albury. All of
the students participated well and showed improvement
over the sessions. Who knows maybe we will see a WWPS

Gymnast at the Brisbane Olympics in 2032



MAMA - Murray Art Museum Albury
Students have been inspired by the art

collections at MAMA. 



Halve Waste Tour
Students and Teachers enjoyed an informative

tour around the Halve Waste Facility in Albury. This
was a great opportunity for students make the

connection that when we put things in the bin they
do not just disappear.



Student Led Conferences
The students enjoyed sharing with all
of their family and friends about their

learning goals for this term.



Upcoming Events

Intensive Swimming
Lessons in 

Weeks 7 and 8

P&C Meeting

Tuesday 

3rd of September 

at 6pm 

in the School

Library 

ALL WELCOME


